
Diane Verna 
 
The reservoir is too special to pollute. We should not be sacrificing our public lands and clean water
for the energy industry. We need to find a better alternative. Please do not allow the reservoir to be
polluted. I am concerned about clean air and clean water for all residents of Wyoming- wildlife and
humans. We need to protect our water resources from pollution. Thank you for your time and for
considering the opinion of a resident of Wyoming.
 


